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Dear Friends and Supporters,

This week we'd like to wish everyone a happy
Martin Luther King Jr. Day. We hope you all take time
today to remember the work of Martin Luther King Jr.
who stood for equality and achieving his dream of
future generations being judged not by the color of
their skin but by the contents of their character.




